Cindy Ream Corporate Secretary



DEPARTMENT OF COMPUTER SCIENCE UNDERGRADUATE OFFICE

November 28, 2022

Patrick Wolfe, PhD. Dean, College of Science **Purdue University** West Lafayette, IN 47907

Dean Wolfe,

This week one of our students in the Department of Computer Science, Vijay Viswan, passed away due to unfortunate circumstances. I have spoken to faculty and departmental leadership in the Computer Science Department as well as the Director for Undergraduate Education in the College of Science, Lynne Horngren, and we support the posthumous awarding of the Bachelor of Science from the College of Science in Computer Science to Vijay's family.

Per the University policy and procedures, Vijay has completed more than 85% of his degree requirements and most of his major requirements. Vijay was set to complete his degree this semester (Fall 2022), only needing to complete two courses to confer his degree.

We are asking for your support of this recommendation.

Respectfully,

KiB gan

Kevin B. Jones, MS

Academic Advisor Associate Director of Undergraduate Education

College of Science

Young Hall 6th Floor 155 South Grant Street West Lafayette, IN 47907

Approval of Posthumous Award Recommended:

Patrick Wolfe

Frederick L. Hovde Dean

College of Science

approved Recommended:

Akridge Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Diversity

Approved:

President